


 
 

therefore be a focus of monitoring 
by the ACCC. 

Process and timing for the 
collection of the information 

The ACCC has sought feedback 
on the reporting requirements. 

The ACCC is required to produce its first report by 31 March 
2019, and then to report no less frequently than every six 
months. The ACCC expects to provide regular reports in 
around March and September each year. 

As a challenger retailer, Vocus is concerned about the high 
compliance burden flowing from the introduction of new 
information requests, in an already heavily-regulated sector. 

In this context, Vocus urges the ACCC to ensure than any 
new reporting requirements on retailers are carefully tailored 
to ensure any benefits clearly outweigh the additional 
regulatory costs to business. 

We also urge the ACCC to use publicly available information 
and to request information from other agencies to minimise 
duplicative or unnecessary costs. For example, the ACCC 
should not request information that is already provided to the 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal; the Queensland 
Competition Authority, available in the AEMC’s annual Retail 
Energy Competition Review or on the Federal and Victorian 
Government energy comparison websites. 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this submission to: 

 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Vocus Group 
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i See Figure A, ACCC Retail Electricity Pricing Inquiry—Final Report, page v 

                                                           




